
December 28, 2021

ONE MOBILE APP – Release of new Homepage

<30 December 2021, Singapore> Ocean Network Express (ONE) will be releasing a new
homepage of our ONE Mobile Application. This new look will provide the Customer with a quick view
of the Application's significant features and better straightforward navigation back to the home page.

We are committed to delivering additional valuable features in due course to support your shipping
needs with an improved user experience. Please get in touch with your sales account representative
for any further information.

We appreciate your business and thank you for choosing ONE.

Sincerely,

Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd.


